
 

 

 

 

 

Public viewing - the meeting will be streamed live on the Parish Council’s 

Facebook page: @ycmparishcouncil 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Declaration of Interest 

3. Public Question Time (30 minutes) 

Anyone who wants to ask a question during the public question time session should contact the 

parish clerk by 12 noon on Monday 11th January 2021.1 

4. Reports from Borough and County Councillors 

5. Community Speed Watch - update 

6. Update on HS2 from the Stone Rail Head Crisis Group 

7. Approval of the published minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 8th December 2020 

(as previously circulated) 

8. To consider any matters arising from the minutes not covered elsewhere on the agenda 

9. Parish Action Plan – to review progress on the action plan and agree the plan for 2021 

10. Budget and precept 2021/2022 – to approve the budget and precept 

11. Report of the Clerk to the Parish Council: 

a. Budget – update and schedule of payments 

b. Correspondence and circulars 

12. Defibrillator – project to install a third community-based unit in Yarnfield 

13. Parish footpaths – application for the addition of a footpath not identified on the County Council 

definitive map 

14. Parish Council Risk Assessment: to consider the quarterly review and note any actions taken 

15. Reports from Parish Councillors on meetings/courses attended 

16. Date and time of next meeting - Tuesday 9th February 2021 at 7.30pm 

 

John Fraser 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

 
1 Clerk’s contact details:  Email – ycmclerk@gmail.com 

Tel – 07546 456771 

 

YARNFIELD AND COLD MEECE PARISH COUNCIL 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Tuesday 12th January 2021 at 7.30pm 
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Date 7th January 2020 

 

YARNFIELD AND COLD MEECE PARISH COUNCIL PARISH  

 

Planning applications: 

Reference Address Outline 

20/33513/HOU Whitemoor Farm, Yarnfield Lane, 

Yarnfield 

 

Retrospective application for 

retention of 4 roof lights  

Note:  

Following consultation with 

councillors a no comment response 

has been sent the Borough Council. 

 


